
EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY 

                               CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS 

 

EFIA /CIR- 41/2025-26                                                                                                Date: 03/09/2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

“Greetings & Good Wishes”. 

The Management of Emirates Future International academy extend greetings to 

Parents, Staff and Students of EFIA on the occasion of Prophet Mohammed’s 

Birthday and ONAM, the Indian Harvest Festival. 
 

HOLIDAY: The School, will remain closed on Friday 5th September, 2025 on account of 

Prophet Mohammed’s Birthday. Classes will resume on Monday 8th September 2025.  

ETHNIC DAY 2025: We are pleased to inform you that Emirates Future International 

Academy will celebrate Ethnic Day on 8th September 2025, along with Onam celebrations, 

to showcase the vibrant cultural diversity of our school community. 

On this day, students are encouraged to wear traditional attire of their choice. We kindly 

request that the outfits be modest and appropriate for the school setting. We look forward to 

celebrating this special occasion with our students and honoring the vibrant cultures that 

enrich our school. 

FIRST TERM EXAMINATION: The first term examination for Grades 1-12 is scheduled 

from 16th September 2025. The time table and Portion sheet was uploaded on the website/ 

Google classroom.  

SECOND INSTALLMENT FEES: All parents are requested to pay the second installment 

school fees & transportation fees on or before 10th September 2025.  

WINTER VACATION: From 20th December 2025 to 4th January 2026. 

     Regards 

          

Saji Oommen 

    Principal 


